
Year 8 

Trip 

In June 2022, year 

8s went on a trip to 

the National          

Holocaust Centre.  

 

We have been 

learning about the 

Holocaust in History 

and we learned so 

much more on the 

trip! 

We had a talk from Ruth. 

She is a holocaust survivor. 

Her family managed to    

escape to England. It was 

amazing to hear her story.  


